
NCM VOLUNTEER WORK WEEKEND 

 
The weekend of June 8th is only a few days, and we only have three 
cars going up. 
 
You don't need to be a member of the museum to participate and we 
always have fun and get to see behind the scenes while there. 
 
We meet Saturday morning June 8th at the Glade Road exit off I-75 
in the Big Lots parking lot at 8 AM.  We'll caravan up to Bowling 
Green, about 4 1/2 hours, arriving in time for lunch at the Corvette 
Cafe.  We'll work for four hours that afternoon, and head to our hotel, 
the Holiday Inn Express to check in.  A special rate of $74 has been 
arranged through the manager, Dianna Fuda at 1-270-843-3200.  We 
can get together somewhere for dinner that evening. 
 
Sunday morning after breakfast at the hotel, we'll head back over to 
the NCM to work for four hours, then your choice to stay longer at the 
museum or head back home after lunch with the rest of us.  We 
usually arrive back in the late afternoon or early evening on Sunday.   
 
Besides helping the museum with our volunteering time, we enjoy the 
caravan up and back, being with fellow club members, getting to see 
the museum and what's new there, and getting to know our fellow 
club members better. 
 

IT'S NOT TOO LATE! 
 
Sign up now via the club calendar of events or e-mail or call me with 
any comments or questions.  If you're free that weekend, we'd love to 
have you join us! 
 

Charlie Koninsky 
NCM Ambassador, Classic Glass Corvette Club 

Team88vette@att.net 
770-591-9350 


